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STAFF REPORT 

Report to:  Full Council 

Meeting Date: 6 September 2012 

Report Author: Pamela White, Executive Assistant 

Subject: Submission on Nelson City Council Long Term Plan 

 

SUMMARY 

 

Tasman District Council submitted on the Nelson City Council Draft Long Term Plan 2012-

2022.  Mayor Richard Kempthorne spoke to the submission at a hearing of 15 June 2012. 

 

Nelson City Council has now finalised its Long Term Plan and has written back to Tasman 

District Council in response to our submission. 

 

A copy of that letter is attached for Councillors information. 

 

DRAFT RESOLUTION 

 

THAT Tasman District Council: 
 
1 Receives the response letter from Nelson City Council regarding Long Term Plan 

2012-22 Submissions and Council Decisions. 
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